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Ben Kessler <bkessler@bexley.org>

"Submit Comment to City Council" from Tyler Wood

Bexley Website <emcguinness@bexley.org> Sat, Oct 14, 2023 at 4:23 PM
To: electedofficials@bexley.org

Someone submitted this comment to City Council:

Would you like to
submit a
comment to City
Council?:

Yes

Your Name:: Tyler Wood
Your Email
Address:: tyler.e.wood@gmail.com

Your Home
Address:: 2561 East Broad St

Your comment to
the Bexley City
Council::

Speed bumps are needed in East to West alley south of Broad between Cassady and Ardmore.
Traffic routinely is traveling thru at 30-35mph with kids playing in driveways and said alley. Blind
spot due to overgrown shrubs on Cassady side also limit visibility of incoming cars against kids on
bikes and scooters.

Do you wish to
be contacted
regarding your
comment?:

Yes
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